
ALMOST SPRING 2019

Our annual golf outing has been an incredibly successful event that continues to be the 
primary source of funds for “The Kids”. 

6th Annual Charity Golf Outing
Monday October 7, 2019 - The Peninsula Golf and Country Club

“The Kid’s Korner”
A letter from one of our Kids

WE’VE GOT NEWS!
Please join us in welcoming Kathleen Schell and Christophe Emmert to 
our Board of Directors. Now with nine individuals of varied professional 
and charitable experience in place, we are better able to address the 
specific needs of our community. A big thanks to our board members 
and to all of you who donate your time and/or finances to make “The 
Kids” smile.

Kickin’ It Up for Kids Charity Auction 
Please join us for an “Evening of Jazz & Generosity” when we hold our 
first auction event on Tuesday, April 4th at The Peninsula Golf & CC. 
There will be a live Jazz Combo, great food and drinks. Our auction 
committee has assembled a vast array of wonderful packages for both 
our silent and live auctions. To register, simply go to our website: www.
clothingourkids.org. We hope to see you at our Roaring 20’s themed 
party.

Did you know that if you buy anything from smile.amazon.com, COK will receive a small portion of 
every transaction? All you need to do is select COK as your charity of choice. Prices are the same!!

For more information contact Kathleen Blouin at 302-236-9825
We hope to see you there!!!!!!

HOW’S THIS FOR A MILESTONE? 
Since we opened in 2012, we have provided over 

106,000 pieces of clothing to over 18,000 kids. This 
school season alone, COK has distributed more 

than 400 winter coats with hats and gloves.

Up, Up
and

Away

Save the Date!


